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SUMMARY
<i>Requires prescription monitoring system established by Oregon Health Authority to be accessible
to dental director appointed by authority.</i>] Directs Oregon Health Authority to disclose certain
patient information to dental directors for specified purposes. Defines "dental director."

Declares emergency, effective on passage.
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